THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

July 4, 2017

Teresa Taylor
5665 Spencer Road
Grand Forks, BC VOH 1H5

Re: Business Licence Application Denial Hearing

Dear Ms. Taylor,

I am replying to your letter dated June 19, 2017. Your letter requests clarification regarding the
rejection of a business licence for Herbivore Cannabis Inc. There is no elaboration beyond the
points already provided in correspondence January 18 and April 7, 2017, that is:

o An illegal activity has been publicly announced as the intent of your business.

The City cannot support or endorse illegal activities.

As the RCMP wrote in their press release dated February 2, 2017, “there is no legal
mechanism available in Canada today which allows for a self-described medical
marihuana dispensary or compassion club to function”.

| note your request for Council to reconsider the decision to deny your business licence.
We will do so in open meeting 7pm August 21, 2017 at City Hall — 7217 4" St, Grand

Forks, BC.

Sincerely,

.// .
Frank Konrad
Mayor

City of Grand Forks

7217 — 4TH STREET, BOX 220 - GRAND FORKS, BC VOH 1HO - FAX 250-442-8000 - TELEPHONE 250-442-8266



